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For Immediate Release 
 
 

TORONTO SMARTPHONE FILM FESTIVAL IS NOW OPEN FOR FILM SUBMISSIONS 

 
(TORONTO – January 8, 2018) The Toronto Smartphone Film Festival (TSFF) is now accepting film 
submissions for its 7th Annual Festival. As the largest and fastest growing innovative mobile film festival in North 
America, TSFF is looking forward to once again showcasing work by both amateur and professional filmmakers 
across the world. 
 
TSFF encourages filmmakers to share their stories shot on smartphones or tablets as these devices are 
considered to be one of the most affordable types of film equipment available. Smartphone filmmaking requires 
minimal training and field experience, however, it opens doors to limitless potential and an innovative way of 
filmmaking. 
 
Mingu Kim, the Executive Director of TSFF, is excited to present TSFF for the 7th time this year. “TSFF has been 
the platform for filmmakers across the globe to showcase their creative work. We hope to continue our tradition 
of encouraging filmmakers and improving the festival experience for our audience this year.” 
 
Films can be submitted by 11:59 p.m. EST on Sunday, April 8th 2018 to be considered as a TSFF official 
selection and qualify for awards. The free submission period ends at 11:59 p.m. EST on Sunday, January 21st 
2018. 
 
Filmmakers can submit their smartphone films on https://filmfreeway.com/TorontoSmartphoneFilmFestival. 
 

 
 
For more information, visit www.smartphonefilm.ca or contact tsff.info@gmail.com or (416) 840-7015. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Jennifer (Ye Won) Kim, TSFF Publicity 
E-Mail: tsff.pr@gmail.com 
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